
	
TOWN OF ASHLAND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Pursuant to New Hampshire RSA 33:8-a, the Ashland Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice of 
a public hearing on special warrant articles and the Thompson Street, Smith Hill Road, High 
Street road and utility reconstruction project that requires a bond.  The public hearing will be 
held on Tuesday, January 9th, 2018, commencing at 6:00 p.m. at the Ashland Elementary School 
Library, 16 Education Drive, Ashland, NH.   

	

	


